
The Port of Anchorage is conducting the first five-year review of the former Defense Fuel Support Point – 
Anchorage contaminated site located on the Port of Anchorage. Remediation occurred at the site in the 
late 1990s and early 2000s and the site is currently listed as “Cleanup Complete – Institutional Controls” 
by the Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation (ADEC) and undergoes yearly sampling of 
groundwater to protect human health and the environment. A summary of cleanup activities and an 
evaluation of the protectiveness of the implemented cleanup remedies will be included in the five-year 
review report.

For more information or if you have questions, concerns, or information about the site, please submit an email to portofanchorage@muni.org 
or call 907.343.6200. In order to incorporate formal comments or concerns, please submit responses prior to 17 April 2016.    

www.portofanc.com

It is anticipated that the five-year review report will be available at the following website in early/mid-2017:

WHEN WILL THE FIVE-YEAR REVIEW REPORT BE AVAILABLE?

WHAT IS A FIVE-YEAR REVIEW?

The purpose of a five-year review is to ensure that implemented remedies at major sites function as 
intended and continue to be protective of human health and the environment. These regular reviews, 
which are required by federal law when contaminants remain at a site, include:

Inspection of the site and cleanup technologies•

• Review of monitoring data, operating data and maintenance records

• Determination if any new regulatory requirements have been established since the ADEC’s original 
cleanup decision was finalized


